
Written testimony OPPOSING SCR 1613 
 
To: Kansas Senate Judiciary Committee  
Iris.Evans@senate.ks.gov  
 
Attn: Committee Assistant Iris Evans and Chair Rick Wilborn  
 
Dear Chairman Wilborn and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,  
 
I strongly oppose SCR 1613. Every Kansan, even female Kansans, should make healthcare 
decisions in consultation with a doctor, not the state. Please do not endanger the health of our 
citizens by restricting access to a safe medical procedure.  
 
Please vote no on SCR 1613. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeri Graham 
Olathe, KS 
 


